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Colleagues:
 
Welcome to February, everyone! Just a few things to share today.
 
If you are wondering Do those who are vaccinated still have to get tested to get into
buildings for the time being? The answer is yes.

As found on the university’s Vaccines For COVID-19 page:

“Until the medical community has a better understanding of the impact of the vaccine in
preventing disease spread, you still have to follow all university COVID-19 testing
requirements. Currently, receiving a vaccine will not affect your building access status.”

Also, CUPHD is beginning to offer vaccinations to University employees, including some
staff here in the Library, who work in facilities or public service roles. The Library does not
control the order or timing of vaccinations, but will continue to supply lists of employees to
campus as requested. When eligible under the CUPHD process, you will be contacted
directly and offered the opportunity to receive a vaccine.
 
On a separate note, we thought it was important to bring your attention to the email sent
from System Human Resources last week (please see Vacation and Sick Leave
Changes for Overtime Exempt Civil Service Staff). Civil Service Professional Exempt
staff and Academic Professional staff will accrue and report all vacation and sick leave in
the same way. Please watch LIB-NEWS for announcements regarding training sessions
prior to campus implementation.  
 
Best,
 
 
HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
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